
Santa Clara Police 
Training Flash 

 

 

With the rise of the national fentanyl crisis, we are taking precautionary steps to ensure the safety of our 

Officers, Evidence CSOs, CSIs and Crime Lab partners. 

 

When a substance with suspected fentanyl is booked into SCPD evidence: 

 

• Place a BIOHAZARD sticker marked with FENTANYL on the KPAX.  

• Apply the biohazard sticker on the outside of the KPAX. 

 

 

 

 

                
 

 

 

The biohazard stickers can be found in the evidence room.  If additional biohazard stickers are needed, please 

contact CSOs Morales, Freitas or Arreola. 
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